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The Department of Commerce, Dibrugarh 

University organised an online Investors' 

Awareness Program in association with 

BSE Ltd. on 21st May, 2024. The objective 

of the Program was to impart knowledge 

related to investment among the students. 

Around 40 students from M.com 2nd 

semester and students from different 

department who opted for Generic elective 

courses, that is, Introduction to Stock 

Market, along with Faculty members and 

Research scholars, have attended the 

session. 

The Resource person for the session was 

Ms. Marina Jose Kanjikal, currently 

working as a Resource Person of BSE-ISF 

for conducting Investors Awareness 

Program across India.  

 

 

 

The program started with an introduction of 

the Resource Person by Ms. Ankita Das, 

Research Scholar, Department of 

Commerce, Dibrugarh University. The 

Resource person started her session by 

detailing about the principles of investing in 

the stock market followed by an 

explanation of how to select a company for 

the purpose of investing. The lecture was 

followed by an interactive session with the 

students for half an hour. 

The session was highly beneficial for the 

students who are interested in investing. 

The program helped the students to 

improve their knowledge about security 

market and overcome their misconceptions 

related to investing in shares and security 

market. 

 


